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Tuesday 5th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The Big Lent Walk  

This Lent, we are walking 500km to rise £400 for CAFOD.  

We started on Monday 26th February and will be walking for 4 weeks. Reception will be 

taking part in daily dance activities to make up their kilometers! 

 

We are asking for collective sponsorship of £3 per family (via parent pay) but any amount is 

greatly appreciated.  

 

We also have a Just Giving page that you can share with your families, if you wish to do so. 

SS John and Monica's Big Lent Walk is fundraising for CAFOD  

 

So far, £6133 has been raised for The Catholic Agency for Overseas Development (CAFOD) 

– how incredible! 

 

We can’t wait help change the lives of women, men and children around the world. 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Mrs Doyle 

Class Teacher 

SS John and Monica Catholic Primary School 
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